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September 9, 2024 

Dear Community Partner, 

We are writing on behalf of the Redmond High School Band and Redmond Mustang 

Band Boosters.  The Redmond Mustang Band Boosters is a 501(c)(3) non-profit 

organization dedicated to supporting the Redmond High School Band.  On February 22, 

2025, we will be holding our second annual Auction and Swing Dance Night to raise 

funds for the purchase of new equipment and uniforms for Redmond High School’s very 

own marching band.  Our new marching band will support Redmond High School sports 

as well as events in the larger Redmond community.  You may have seen us opening the 

Redmond Farmer’s Market in May or at our first marching event in July at Redmond 

Derby Days. 

We are reaching out to you, our partners in the community, for donations to include in 

this vital fundraising event.  The items can be donated in the form of a voucher for a 

free meal, a gift card, or product donation. If you would like to contribute a donation to 

the event as a community sponsor, please send an email to the contact below.  We 

would be grateful for any donation you can offer. 

Our donation deadline is Friday, February 7, 2025.  We can be contacted at  

562-208-3267 or at jillm@redmondmustangbandboosters.org to discuss further or to 

arrange the pick-up of a donation.  

Thank you for your support of the Redmond High School Band program! 

Sincerely, 

 

Tracey Gauthier and Jill McCall, Co-Chairs      

Redmond Mustang Band Boosters  

Tax ID: 91-1353208  

mailto:jillm@redmondmustangbandboosters.org

